Correspondence

3/25/97 - spoke to Mike McCellan of Warmington Homes. I mentioned to him that I have written
the closure letter and is ready to go as soon as they send the deposit refund money. Also, I
brought up the same issue with Frank Poss, the consultant in addition to confirming some closure

issues and dates for soil removal.

6/6/97- received deposit refund money and sent the closure letter out for mailing.
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